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Severe Weather Expected Wednesday
NOVEMBER 08TH 2015 BY DEE LOFLIN
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Stoddard County, Missouri - Severe weather may be a concern across Arkansas and 
Missouri on Wednesday as a strong cold front and upper level storm system approach 
from the west.

Continue to monitor the latest forecasts and severe weather outlooks as this week 
progresses.

No watches or warnings have been issued yet for Stoddard County, Missouri.
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